HELP WANTED

Joe Schirmer, who combines Perfins with
a major interest in sports philately, is
still seeking information about the TOKIO
1964 Perfin that reportedly appeared on the
1964 German Europa stamps. According to in-
formation Schirmer has been able to gather,
the Perfin was applied privately and af-
fixed to covers cancelled in Bonn. Some
reports say the German Olympic Committee
sanctioned the Perfin with a promise that
part of the proceeds for the sazle of the
stamps was to go to the Olympic Committee,
but this has been denied in recent years.

Schirmer is anxious now to at least see
one of the sets with the Perfin to confirm
its existence. And he'd like any addition-
al information anyone can supply. Write
him at 193 Alpine Ave. NW, Port Charlotte,
FL 33952.





